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External Email

Hello.
We received the assessment noted above and I wanted to respond to it. I have attached the form below because I couldn't figure out how to do it on
the UTC website. 
We are requesting mitigation of the penalty because we had a locate ticket on file, (Ticket # 22232085), when we started the project on July 6,
2022. We made a mistake and didn't realize that the ticket expired on July 9, 2022. The damage occurred three days after the ticket expired on July
12, 2022. We are asking for leniency because we did submit for and had a locate done and inadvertently let it expire before the job was completed.
The ticket was in effect when we started the project and we didn't realize we'd needed to resubmit it while the job progressed beyond the planned
completion date. 

Cheers,

Ken Harris 
Senior Project Manager
"Proud to be with the company for over 35 years."

Cell  (206) 510-5451 

Bodine Construction Services, Inc.
   "Where experience equals value."
  6009 212th St SW
  Lynnwood, WA 98036

(425) 778-2557 -main
(425) 881-2577 -Eastside
(425) 672-2434 -fax

Check us out online at: bodineconstruction.com
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

This electronic transmission and any attachments accompanying this transmission contain information which may be legally confidential and/or privileged.  The information in this
transmission is intended solely for the individual or entity named above and access by anyone else is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution,
or use of the contents of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this transmission in error, please reply immediately to the sender, or call 425-778-
2557, to report the error and delete/destroy this transmission and any accompanying attachments.
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